
 

NOTICE OF HEARING REGARDING 
APPLICATION FOR A TRANSFER OF 

OWNERSHIP AND CHANGE OF LOCATION 
OF INTER-LOCAL DISPENSER LIQUOR 

LICENSE NO 2789 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the City of 

Carlsbad, New Mexico in the Planning Room of the Municipal Building, 101 
North Halagueno Street, Carlsbad, NM at 11:00 a.m. on January 19, 2021. 

 

 

The purpose of the hearing will be to accept public comment on whether 
the City Council should waive the 300 feet requirement from a church or 
school and approve or disapprove the application set forth below: 
 

Application for Transfer of Ownership and change of  
location of Inter-Local Dispenser Liquor License No 2789 

 
  Applicant:  YellowBrix Coffee, LLC 

D/B/A: YellowBrix 
  Address: 201 N Canal 

Carlsbad, NM 88220 
 

 

Only questions relating to the Liquor License will be considered. 
 

Written comments regarding this matter maybe directed to the office of the 
City Administrator, City of Carlsbad, 101 N. Halagueno Street, PO Box 
1569, Carlsbad, New Mexico, 88220, or by email to 
oeramirez@cityofcarlsbadnm.com and will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. on 
January 15, 2021. 

 

 
 
 
 

/s/John N Lowe 

City Administrator 


